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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2024 2:33 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: Transportation Commission Vacancy

 

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <xxxxxxxx@a2gov.org>  
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2024 2:30 PM 
To: April Conway < xxxxxxxx@gmail.com> 
Cc: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org> 
Subject: RE: Transportation Commission Vacancy 
 
Good afternoon April, 

Thank you for reaching out regarding your application for the Transportation Commission. I can confirm that we have 
received your application. Please note that all applications are retained for two years. If you would still like to be 
considered for upcoming vacancies, there is no need to reapply at this time. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Christopher Cespedes, Management Assistant 
City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 4th Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI ∙ 48104  
Office: 734.794.6000 | Internal Extension 43211 |  
ccespedes@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org 
 

From: April Conway < xxxxxxxx @gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 10:26 AM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxxxx @a2gov.org> 
Subject: Transportation Commission Vacancy 
 
Good morning,  
 
Last spring I submitted an application for one of the transmission commission vacancies. I wondered if 
you had received my application and, if so, whether I should reapply or continue to wait for notification 
about the application. 
 
thank you, 
April 


